STAR BROADCASTING CO., Inc. Telephone 308 BLACKWELL, OKLAHOMA

Keer Listenineg To Rabpia

January 14, 1957

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:
KLTR is pleased to VERIFY your reception report of hearing

our signal at Geneva December 2nd, 1956.

The information contained in your report checks with our
program log for that date,

Thank you for your interest in writing and please pardon
our delay in replying,

Yours very truly
Lusree o Ll

Dr. Lawrence V., Eck
Manager
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SERVING NORTHERN OKLAHOMA AnD SOUTHERN KANSAS



